
Before Care Allergy Policy  

 

Due to allergies and the school allergy plan, bringing treats, such as donuts, to 

celebrate birthdays and special occasions is no longer allowed.  Students are welcome 

to bring non-food items if desired. Students who do bring breakfast to BSC will be 

directed to a designated area where they can finish eating and then wash their hands 

before playing. Our goal is to provide a safe and fun environment for all students. If 

you have any questions, please let us know. 

 
Thanks, 

 
Kate Silber  

BSC coordinator  

 

Sarah Goldman  

PTO Vice President 
 


